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Inclement Weather Announcement 

for Friday 2/4/22 
 

Partners, 

 

CTFB offices will remain closed on Friday, 2/4/2022, due to inclement weather. 

 

If you are currently scheduled to receive a delivery or pick-up at CTFB: 

 Friday pick- ups and deliveries are cancelled. Please contact your CTFB 

Relationship Manager or call the AR hotline (512)684-2503 to discuss if 

there are any alternate options available. Please note: all requests are 

subject to operational capacity. Please communicate by noon on 

2/4/2022  

 Reminder, your account will not be charged a $35 re-stocking fee. 

 We do not anticipate any changes to Saturday, 2/5/22, operations. 

 Notifications: Please remember to notify clients and CTFB of any agency 

closure 

http://cafbtx.convio.net/site/R?i=SkJ1qcH4SK0TF2N3mVJtGZlByZS5hOhYPvCb56J4QzaHOvnCOWtHVA


 

 For Questions or updates related to Agency Retail Pick-ups (ARP): 

Contact Maddie Cordovano (512)516-9143 or 

mcordovano@ccentraltexasfoodbank.org 

Contact your CTFB Relationship Manager, call the AR hotline (512)684-2503, or 

email agencies@centraltexasfoodbank.org if you have any questions.  

 

Stay warm and be safe! 

 

The Agency Services Team  

  

  

 

Contact the Team 
512.684.2503 | agencies@centraltexasfoodbank.org 

Unsubscribe | Forward to a friend | Visit our website 
6500 Metropolis Drive, Austin, TX 78744 

 

  
 

 

    

 

mailto:mcordovano@ccentraltexasfoodbank.org
mailto:agencies@centraltexasfoodbank.org
mailto:agencies@centraltexasfoodbank.org
http://cafbtx.convio.net/site/CO?i=Q8dNW0JE3dIz7lkIqjqXT5Fon1zAHUsOpm7x5uQn_9N0vYnUktsg_b7esmP32CJw&cid=1921
http://cafbtx.convio.net/site/R?i=UWQWgpFeua9w3ys4euD7TJp53rc8WQC0YUyMBBmLiMehoN5QoFaMkA
http://cafbtx.convio.net/site/R?i=JtglYn1gf_EPRFlwgl0c_D0_kw3tKcRWvGufSXqVrFzAh2cYaqkETw

